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Brenda I. López Ortiz

From: Elizabeth Rios <erios@unad.us>
Sent: Saturday, October 31, 2015 11:37 AM
To: Dale Dan
Cc: Brenda Lopez
Subject: Introducing

Hey Dr Dan 
Hope you are well! 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce you to Instructional 
Designer extraordinaire. She is a hard worker, committed to the 
task, self-motivated and I believe would be an asset to any 
organization. 
 
As I had mentioned to you, our University isn't in good shape and 
may be closing sooner than later, so I am trying to see if we can 
find some of our best employees a place to land.   
 
Brenda please send Dr. Dan your resume. Dr. Dan just in case, 
whatever you hear. Thanks much. 
 
Regards, 

Elizabeth "Ely" Rios, Ed.D. 
Academic Dean 
UNAD Florida 
490 Sawgrass Corporate Parkway, Suite 120 
Sunrise, Fl. 33325 
Ph: 954-389-2277 Ext 202 
Email: erios@unad.us 
Web: www.unad.us 


